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Evans Mack,Diane 

From: Servheen,Gregg 

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2005 7:32 AM 

To: Dixon,Rita; Evans Mack,Diane; Beals,Jon 

Cc: Owsiak,Anna 

Subject: IDTWS annual meeting 

Fellow Board Members, 

I had a conference call with the Range Management folks last night. They decided they would prefer to wait and 
have a meeting with IDTWS when it can be a smaller group of just our two societies and we can focus on Idaho 
issues. They deliberated quite a bit about it and are supportive of our efforts, including wanting to be involved 
with the meeting next year perhaps by providing a sponsorship and we agreed to share notices about each others 
meetings as a way to foster cooperative efforts. 

So that means we are having a meeting in early March with the NW Section and NW Scientific Society. The NW 
Sci folks are trying to find a program lead at this time. In the near term, we need to reserve a venue. I will work 
with Rita to do that asap after we talk to the other groups. Any ideas or thoughts you have on this topic, please let 
us know. 
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